FOSTER CARER REVIEW YOUNG PEOPLES FEEDBACK

At least once every year foster carers have to (by law) have a review meeting. It is really important that we understand how you feel about the care that you receive. Your Social Worker and IRO should regularly talk to you about where you live, so we will be asking them for your views.

We would also really like to hear directly from you.

If you would like to please complete the foster carer review form.

Please tell us :
Your name :
Your age :
Your Foster Carers Name / s :

How do you feel most of the time about where you live



1

2

3

4

5



If you would like help to complete this form please contact your social worker.



What do you enjoy about where you live?
What don't you enjoy about where you live?
What would you like to see change (if anything) ?
Do you have the opportunity to speak to your Social Worker alone?
Yes No Yes, but not often enough How often do you see your Social Worker?
Is there anything else you would like to tell us about your carers ?